November 15, 2020

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert
Florio with your weekly update:

¢ As we head into the last week before Thanksgiving break — | want to take this opportunity to
thank all of you for your support of our school and all the hard work and sacrifices you make for
your students. Working in concert and collaboration we can and are doing great things and
making a difference in our children’s lives — may your Thanksgiving be abundant with love,
grace, good health and happiness
e This week will put us four weeks in to a 9-week quarter. Please ensure your students are in
attendance, turning in all assignments and are actively engaged in their school work
o ELP—extended learning is available for tutoring, test preparation and homework
assistance everyday after school from Monday through Thursday from 2 pm to 3 pmin
our Media Center. Virtual online help is available as well
o Any difficulty accessing assignments online or if you are having any technological issues
please contact via email Mr. Michael Burress — burressm@pcsb.org or Mr. Brad Gatie at
gatieb@pcsb.org for assistance
o Remember our My PCS students are to be tuned in online and follow our daily schedule
of classes starting at 7:10 am — stay in the class online — unless otherwise instructed
e We appreciate you helping us by getting your students to school on time and dressed for
success. If you taxi your student to school — it is a smooth ride up until 6:50 — set that alarm 10
minutes earlier for a stress free drop off
e Our school is hosting a Thanksgiving Food Drive through our AVID program and we are collecting
non perishable foods until Friday 11/20 in teachers’ classrooms
e Winter sport season is in full swing - please check our website for schedules and times.
Remember that capacity is limited to 35% and tickets must be purchased through gofan.com
o Encourage your student’s involvement — the sharing of their talents makes us stronger
and their school experience more enriching

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits

See you at the top!
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